
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 2016 

 

 
Reports – 8th July 

 

School reports will be sent home with the children on Friday 8th July.  If you wish to 

discuss anything about the report you will have the opportunity to talk to the relevant 

teacher on Tuesday 12th July after school. 

 

Trashion Show –  Friday  8th July 

 

The children will be dressing up in costumes made at home from recycled materials.  All 

parents and carers are welcome to ecome and watch the show which will start at 9.30am. 

 

Lemington Festival – Saturday 16th July 

 

We are asking the children to bring a bottle or items into school on Friday 8th July in 

return for not wearing school uniform. The items collected will be used for a tombola 

stall at the Lemington Festival.  We thank you for your support with this.  

 

The eighth  Lemington Festival is to be held on Saturday 16th July from 11am to 3pm. 

There are many activities throughout Lemington to take part in.  

Our school is taking part in the festival and we will have various attractions. We are 

holding a bottle tombola, a general tombola, a raffle, tuck shop and other small games 

within our school yard. We would be grateful for any donations towards the above stalls. 

The money raised will go into school funds. 

 

The children will be given a flyer which has all the festival details on.  If any 

parent/family member would like to help on the day please contact the school office. 

 

Tour de France day – Thursday 14th July 

 

We are holding a French Day.  Julien from La Petite  Creperie will be coming into school 

to make crepes for all the children.  We are asking for a £1 donation towards the cost of 

this special treat. The children will take part in various activities in school. The children 

are encouraged to dress up in ‘French colours’.  Further details to follow. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Leavers Service at Sugley Church – 22nd July 

 

We are visiting Sugley Parish Church for our leavers Service on Friday 22nd July at 

11.00am. 

 

Leavers Coffee afternoon – 22nd July 

 

Year 6 pupils are hosting a special leaver’s tea party for their families at 1.30pm.  

 

Bikes and scooters 

 

As you are aware our recently installed bike sheds and scooter stands are very well used.  

Please make sure that all bikes and scooters are taken home at the end of each day as 

school is not responsible for any unlocked bikes and scooters.  

 

Uniform orders 

 

Uniform is only available to order online at http://studentuniform.co.uk/lemin126  A 

sample of each item and size is available to view at the school office.  Book bags and ties 

are still available to buy at the school office. We encourage all children to wear a school 

sweatshirt. 

 

As our current year 5 pupils will be aware when in year 6 all pupils are expected to wear a 

tie. One tie will be supplied free of charge to each pupil in year 6 when we return to 

school on Tuesday 6th September. 

 

Parking outside the school 

 

As a matter of safety, please do NOT park on the yellow zig-zag lines outside school 

when dropping off, or collecting your child. 

 

Reminder  
 
 Please let the office know if you change your telephone contact no. 
 

 

 

School closes to children on Friday 22nd July  
& re-opens on Tuesday 6th September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


